
CHILDREN’S WORKERS 
 

 Babies 2s  & 3s Children’s Church 

 Belinda Testerman Meredith Beeler Ashley Julian 

 Maurine Ward Adam Beeler Jerry Julian 

Emma & Vanessa Laguerre 

Sunday Evening (Babies) Maurine Ward & Billie Lowe 

(2s-3s) Meredith Beeler 

Wednesday (Babies) Meredith Beeler & Sarah Stevens; (2s-3s) Vicky Brogdon 

 
NEXT WEEK 

 Cindy Cook Audrey Hollingsworth Moochie Loveday 

 Ashely Julian Melissa Pridemore Billie Lowe 

 Melanie Mitchell 

Sunday Evening (Babies) Beverly Gervin & LeeAnn Sharp 

(2s-3s) Megan Young 

Wednesday (Babies) Claudia & Amy Henderson; (2s-3s) Vicky Brogdon 

GREETER MINISTRY 
       This Week Next Week 

 David & Melanie Mitchell Katherine Perryman, Doris Julian 

 Jack Gervin Gary Underwood 

TRUSTEE OF THE WEEK 
 This Week Next Week 

 Sam Tucker Ken Wittenbarger 

Sunday, February 23rd 

 9:00am Sunday School 

 10:00am Worship Service 

 4:00pm Youth Workers & Family Meeting 

  Deacons Meeting 

 4:30pm Trustees Meeting 

 5:30pm Children’s Choir Rehearsal / Bible Study 

  Evening Worship & Quarterly Business Meeting 
 

Wednesday, February 26th 

 5:30pm Dinner 

 6:30pm RA / GA / Mission Friends  . Youth Bible Study 

  Prayer Meeting . Adult Choir Practice 

LOVE  CONNECT  SERVE 

 

We welcome each of you to our service today. Guests, please fill out  

the Connection Card in the pew to let us know more about you 

and/or any prayer requests. 
 

For those with children, babies - 3 years old,  we have extended teaching 

care during our Worship Service.  Those 4 years - Kindergarten are  

invited to our Children’s Bible Study (dismissed before the message).   
 

On the front pew in the sanctuary are Worship Bulletins  

for those in 1st - 6th Grade. 

2.16 Attendance                               127 

We will be having roast beef, green beans, potato casserole  

and dessert this Wednesday!   

Please indicate on your Connection Card if you will be joining us.   

Cost is $3/person or $10 for a family of 4 or more. 

COMMITTEES MEETING TODAY 

Deacons at 4:00pm 
 

Trustees at 4:30pm 

Our Women’s Annual Retreat will be April 24th-26th in Gatlinburg.  

All women are invited to come and enjoy a weekend of  

rest, fellowship and studying God’s Word.   

If interested, sign up on the table outside the church office.   

The cost is $100/person.  Deadline for registering is March 1st.   

Please see Olivia Womack for more details. 

Please keep the following in your prayers as they have agreed to 

service on our Minister of Music Search Committee.  In addition, 

please be praying for the person God has already chosen. 

 

 Harry Craft Carol Price Sara Stevens 

 Emily Tucker Greg Underwood 

All those involved in our Children’s Ministry - parents, nursery/

preschool volunteers, teachers, etc. - plan to attend a meeting  

TODAY at 4pm.  See Ethan Thompson with questions. 

All children’s workers (nursery-6th grade) are invited to an  

Appreciation Luncheon and Workshop NEXT SUNDAY  

immediately following morning worship.   

Please see Ethan Thompson with questions. 



CHURCH STAFF 
Pastor Bryan Creswell - 850.2554 

 Email:  pastorbryan@newhopewell.com 
   

Children’s/Youth Minister Ethan Thompson - 654.9509 

 Email:  ethan@newhopewell.com 
 

 

Ministry Assistant Tina Price – Phone 577.6737 

 Email:  tina@newhopewell.com  

MORNING:  

  

  

 

 

EVENING:  

 

  

DEACONS 
Please call on any one of the following deacons should You  

need help or assistance in any way: 

 NAME CELL # HOME# 

 Jerry Brogdon 368.0279 577.4838 

 Harry Craft 216.0254  

 Corbitt Hollingsworth 337.3721 

 Jerry Julian 216.3738 

 Bill Smith 599.2769 573.0040 

 Greg Underwood 805.3514 

 David Ward 229.400.3170 

 John Womack 615.507.9743 

  *Deacon of the Week 

Church Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 9AM - 2PM 

New Hopewell Baptist Church 

943 Kimberlin Heights Road . Knoxville . TN 37920 

www.newhopewell.com              577.6737     Fax  573.5817 

FEBRUARY 23, 2020 


